
Annex F              Fishergate Ward  
 

F1 
Location: Farndale Street/ Rosedale Street  
 

Nature of problem and requested solution 
The Waste Management team have raised an issue regarding parked 
vehicles preventing access to complete refuse collection. An extension 
to the existing restrictions was requested. 

Background information 
The corner of Rosedale Street and Farndale Street currently has no 
waiting 8am to 4pm except Saturday and Sunday and no waiting at any 
time restrictions. 

Recommendation  
To implement an extension to both restrictions to provide access for our 
refuse wagons to complete collections. 

 
Cost: Lining works: £25.00             Advertising + Making: £500.00 
Total: £525.00 

 


